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The enplanement numbers continue to show Presque Isle's support for United Airlines jet service to EWR. The airport 
advisory committee unanimously voted for UAL and the city council supported UAL's bid. 

1079 enplanements in February 2019 is the highest in the last 10 years. 
It is more than 20% above Pen Air's 6 year average to BOS. 

These numbers indicate to me that people like United's service and are flying United. Recent enplanement numbers of 
more than 35 passengers on a flight show that a 35 seat SAAB, which will be limited to 30 or fewer passengers, when an 

alternate airport is required, will not meet our needs. 

Thank you for considering my views. 

Charles Namur 
Chairman, 
Presque Isle lnt'I Airport 
Airport Advisory Committee 
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